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Populating of the database with historic agreements is ongoing and it is likely that the 
majority of this work will be finished by the autumn. 
 
The ‘profile’ of Section 106 agreements has been raised significantly by the appointment 
of the Section 106 Officer and an increased awareness has resulted in significant 
demands upon his time.  This is considered to be a positive outcome as it is important for 
members and the wider community to have a greater understanding of planning 
obligations.  As part of the ‘planning’ training for councillors in May it will be necessary to 
have some time dedicated to this particular subject. 
 
Financial Implications 
 
None. 
 
Background Papers: Audit Committee reports for January and July 2009 and February, July 

and October 2010. 
 
 
Audit Committee – 24th March 2011 
 

9. Date of Next Meeting 
 
The next meeting of the Audit Committee is scheduled to take place on 28th April 2011 
at 10.00 a.m. in Committee Room 3/4, Council Offices, Brympton Way, Yeovil. 
 
 
 




